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Monday 18th November 2024 
 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We appreciate that Christmas can be a difficult time for many people within our 
local area.    
 
This year, as in previous years, your child will be making a big difference and 
letting those in greatest need know that we are thinking of them at this festive 
time through the creation and sending of a Christmas card to local support 
organisations.  
 
It has long become a tradition that KS1 children make cards for our friends at 
Lindsey Hall Care Home. Last year, we also made cards for the following 
organisations – ‘Not Home Alone’, ‘Meals on Wheels’ and ‘Women’s Aid’.  
The Christmas cards were so warmly received last year and truly made a 
difference to the people receiving them, something we aim to do again this year. 
 
To clarify, your children will still be provided with opportunities in class to make 
Christmas cards for additional adults out of school, this will be the choice of your 
child.  
 
Your child will also be making items for you to purchase at our Christmas Market 
which is due to be held on 12/12/24. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kindest Regards 

 
Mr S P Bate 
(Headteacher) 
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